
Telephone Company of Central Florida, Inc. 

August 6,1998 

VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Telephone Company of Central Florida, Inc. [TCCF] 
1999 ALEC Data Request 990000 #-w 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing please find an original and 2 copies of the Telephone Company of Central 
Florida, Inc. 1999 ALEC Data Request as required by the Florida Public Service Commission’s 
July lst, 1999 correspondence. 

Also enclosed is a sealed envelope marked “Confidential” which contains the original and attached 
confidential documents for confidential treatment pursuant to Section 364.183(1), F.S. Per the 
request of David Wolfe on August 4, 1999, the lOKSB referred to in Items 9 and 12 has not been 
enclosed. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this fiIing by stamping the extra copy and returning it in the self- 
addressed stamped envelope provided for this purpose. 

Questions regarding this filing may be directed to me at 407-328-5002, ext. 104. 

Sincerely, 

B- &95iL+- 
Barbara Greene 
Regulatory Administrator 
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